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Overview

Giacomo Maestri is a professional 
photographer since 2012, specialized 
in photo and video reportage for 
corporate and private events, and 
Professor of Product Photography at 
Alma Mater Studiorum - University of 
Bologna in a bachelor degree of 
Industrial Design. 

Along with his team of professionals, 
he can produce photo and video 
reportage and print live images, 
photoboots and photo calls, but also 
drone shoots piloted by an operator 
with flight licenses and insurance.

Services

Photo and video reportages for 
corporate events, conventions and 
conferences, private events, trade 
shows, industrial photography, 
corporate portraits, product and 
interior photography.

Clients

Ducati, Lamborghini Bologna, Penske 
Automotive, Marchesini Group, Orogel, 
Confindustria Emilia, Bologna Business 
School, Marposs, Macron, Nike Italia, 
Coca Cola World Wide Sport, Bologna 
Welcome, Gruppo Coswell, IGP Decaux.

Publications

Die Zeit, Les Echos, La Repubblica, 
Vanity Fair, La Gazzetta dello Sport, La 
Cucina Italiana




